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24th April 2017 

 

Dear Residents, 

Re: Coburg Crescent Learning Disability Resource Hub 

 

Plans for our resource hub on Coburg Crescent are developing steadily, not least thanks to the 

experienced, thoughtful and committed support we’ve had from you so far. 

 

Many of you said you’d like a chance to see and hear more as the planning application develops 

and I hope you will be able to join us to do that – see below for details: 

Where?  Laburnum Hall, Barstow Crescent, Cheshire Estate SW2 3NS 
When?  Tuesday 4th May 2017 
What time?  7:00pm to 8.30pm  
 

This will give you an opportunity to view the plans and give feedback on the designs in order that 

changes can be considered before they are submitted for planning application.  

 

The architects will bring displays that help visualise the plans. Representatives from Lambeth’s 

Adult Social Care, Capital Projects and Community Engagement teams will be there too. We’d like 

to make sure we can help with any queries relating to the building, the service to be provided, or 

ideas and questions you may have. 

 

We will be holding a further meeting on the 1 June to show you the final proposal, which will have 

incorporated your feedback from this event. If you’d like to know more about the meeting, or 

require any special assistance, please contact Gerry Evans on 07983 560 032 or 

gevans2@lambeth.gov.uk 

 

We look forward to seeing you at 7:00pm on Tuesday 4th May at Laburnum Hall. 

Yours sincerely 

 
Fiona Connolly 
Director of Adult Social Care 
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